
Sebring Elks Support the Publix Special Olympics 

 

Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 is proudly sponsoring a Bowling Lane in support of Publix Super 

Markets and their Special Olympics project.  Each year Publix raises money through a Bowling 

Tournament that offers services throughout the year to families in need. Our Lodge supported 

this project as evidenced by the banner displayed on the front window of the North Sebring 

Publix. This is a great project, and the Sebring Elks are proud to help Publix meet the needs of 

families in our community. 

 

 
 


